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It is with great sadness that we learned of the sudden passing of Mike Pavlak, a Vice President of DMJM H&N, on January 22nd. Based in Arlington, Mike was a talented and dedicated member of the firm who managed some of our most important contracts and fostered the careers of many colleagues.

Mike started his career with the firm in 1976 as an engineer and project manager for Holmes & Narver assigned to the National Science Foundation project in Antarctica. Over the course of his 32 years with the firm, he worked on numerous federal projects including several for the U.S. Air Force and FEMA. For the last two years, Mike provided invaluable leadership on the DCEETA project.

Mike was an alumnus of Bradley University, where he earned his Bachelor of Science in Building Construction and his Master of Science in Industrial Education. He was a certified contractor, construction manager, and a licensed aircraft pilot. Mike is survived by his wife Cathy and two children, Matthew and Jennifer. Funeral services will be held Friday, February 1. Please contact Robin Schaffler for details. Additionally, the family has asked that donations to the Boy Scouts of America be made in lieu of flowers.

